Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ABC Group, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation District Three announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: February 11, 2021, 12:00 Noon CT
PLACE: Online at: http://nwflroads.com/projects/437178-1.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will provide a Virtual Project Update (VPU) on the replacement of the Carpenters Creek Bridge on State Road 289 (N Ninth Avenue) in Pensacola beginning Thursday, February 11, 2021, 12:00 Noon central standard time.
Maps, renderings, and other project information will be available online at: http://nwflroads.com/projects/437178-1.
The $4.3 million construction project will replace the existing structurally deficient bridge culvert on State Road 289 (N Ninth Avenue) over Carpenters Creek and resurface the roadway between Royce Street and Bayou Boulevard, and a portion of Carpenters Creek Drive. Traffic will be reduced to one lane in each direction during construction.
Public comments will be received until March 25, 2021. Estimated completion of the construction work is mid-2022.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: For more information or to obtain a copy of the agenda, contact: FDOT Construction Project Manager Georgina Acierto-Kent, P.E., Georgina.AciertoKent@dot.state.fl.us, (850)981-2804.
Should you have any questions regarding the project, please contact the FDOT Construction Project Manager at the information listed above You may also contact Ian Satter, FDOT District Three Public Information Director, at 1(888)638-0250, extension 1205 or via email at Ian.Satter@dot.state.fl.us.
